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Members of the Health and Government Operations Committee, 
 
Thank you for giving me the opportunity to submit my written testimony to the committee in favor of 
HB1271 Health - Abortion - Ultrasound and Wait Time 
 
You should be in favor of this bill for the following reasons: 
 

1. A qualified medical provider should not be allowed do perform or induce an abortion on a 
pregnant woman until she has an ultrasound. 

2. The mother should be allowed to make an informed consent and given ALL options whether 
to keep or kill her unborn child. 

3. It will help the medical provider and mother determine the gestational age of her unborn 
baby, and, if she chooses to have an abortion, which procedure would be best for the safety 
of the mother. 

 
For these reasons, I strongly encourage the members of this committee to give this bill a favorable 
report. 
 
Thank you for your time, 
 
Kim Chambers  
 
 


